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SAS Board to reduce its Directors’ fees 
 
As a feature of the ongoing savings programs in the SAS Group, the Group’s Board of 
Directors has decided to reduce its Directors’ fees by 25 percent, with retroactive effect as of 
September 1, 2009. 
 
This reduction will generate a total saving of approximately SEK 1 M on an annual basis. 
 
 

          For further information, please contact:  
          Claus Sonberg: Executive Vice President, SAS Group Communications, +46 8 797 1660 

 
 
 
 


